Save the Pool SubCommittee

Meeting began at 5PM, July 12, 2023

In attendance were Victoria Hill and Bobbie Erdman and various community members.

Topics of discussion:

Farmers and Artists Market - Kayla organized a booth with the market operators to include free cookies from "Baked" that were left over from the Mermaids and Pirates event at the BAC. She had a sign-up sheet and flyers, and donations will be taken.

Tim Ludolf supplied a list of local businesses that he mentioned was out of date. Planned to gather updated contacts this week/next week to update the list.

Form letter is approved by the subcommittee and can be printed on P&R Letterhead as needed.

Giving thermometer is done and in place at the BAC.

Meeting on July 21st with the Boys and Girls Club

EMail set up for the Save the Pool effort is: <u>savethepoolberlinwi@gmail.com</u> This should be posted to the community page.

Still trying to figure out pay sites an methods.

Daniel Ladwig has declined service on the subcommittee.

Bobbie Erdmann has volunteered to join the subcommittee.

Rebecca Bays has added our Minutes to the BAC web page on the City Website.

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 PM